
Greetings from St John’s Walthamstow 
 
 
Greetings from the brothers and sisters at St John’s Walthamstow to all in the Mill Grove 
family. We praise God for you and praise God that He is providing for your needs as an 
organisation. We love partnering with you, especially at harvest each year. The ladies at the 
Women’s Fellowship especially love hearing updates on how God is at work wonderfully in 
and through you all. 
 
We pray that you have a day of great rejoicing and praising God for His faithfulness on 
Saturday 9th May. We know it will be very different this year, but we pray that God may make 
different opportunities possible for you and use this time to bear even more fruit among you 
for His glory. 
 
With love and prayers, 
 
Kieran, Sylvie and all the brothers and sisters at St John’s Walthamstow. 
 


